
15.6.20 
 
Hi To all KWNSW Members 
 
I have attached a graphic of the revised training resumption conditions for 
NSW. 
 
From 22 June training for under 18's is ok. 
 
From 13 July training for adults is ok. 
 
From these times we are back to all forms of training (pad training partner 
exercises etc). 
 
Temperature testing and had washing conditions will still apply, we anticipate 
that these requirements will be phased out in August. 
 
 
Best regards 
Walt 
 
Walt Missingham 
President 
Kung Fu Wushu Australia 
 
 
Tel: +61 426 900 587 
email: president@kungfuwushuaustralia.com 
Postal Address: PO Box 269, KENTHURST, 
NSW 2156, AUSTRALIA 
  

 


